
 

 

 

Letter of Support for House Bill 2594 - Dental Lab Standards 

 

Dear Representatives: 

I write to share my support of House Bill 2594 and its purpose of improving dental 
laboratory standards. 

HB  2594 increases safety by requiring transparency in materials used in dental 
restorations.  It is important that dentists receive accurate information about the dental 
restorations that they order for their patients.  This bill sets that standard for dental 
laboratories and will help dentists to continue to ensure high level care for their patients. 

I urge you to support House Bill 2594 as it will benefit dental laboratories, dentists, and 
their patients. 

Respectfully, 

 

Mark Hidde 
Unbreakable Bonds Dental lab 


